
Matilda Sanders - - 
From: Marilyn Ash [ashm@telepacific.com] 

Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Tuesday, March 13,2007 4:04 PM 

cc: Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena 

Subject: 
Attachments: Ltr - FPSC - Remove from Dockets, Etc..doc 

RE: Request for Removal from Dockets-Notices - Mpower 

WQ346 
Thank you. I have attached the letter with the s/ signature. 

From: Filings@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:Filings@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2007 12:32 PM 
To: Marilyn Ash 
Cc: Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena 
Subject: RE: Request for Removal from Dockets-Notices - Mpower 

Ms. Ash, 

Because the document you submitted didn't include a signature, it will need to be revised and resubmitted in 
order to be accepted for filing. 

Please see e-filing requirements on our website (http://www.txc.state.fl.us/dockets/e-filings/), in particular: 

0 Documents shall be signed by typing "s/" followed by the signatory: 
s/ First M. Last 
Please feel free to call if you have any questions. 
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dnmasc-u@psi-. state. f T. Lis 
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From: Marilyn Ash [mailto:ashm@telepacific.com] SGA 
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2007 5:20 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Request for Removal from Dockets-Notices - Mpower 

SEC 

Attached please find a letter requesting Mpower Communications Corp.'s removal from any dockets and 

Marilyn H. Ash, Esq. 
US.  TelePacific Corp./Mpower Communications Corp. 
d/b/a TelePacific Communications 
6101 Christie Ave. 
Emeryville, CA 94608 

Fax: 51 0-995-5601 
E-mail: ashm@telexgfic.c-om 

Ph: 510-995-5600 

3/13/2007 



6101 Christie Ave. 
Emeryville, CA 94608 

March 13,2007 
Ph: 510-995-5600 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Att’n: Docket Office 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

By E-mail: filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Re: Removal of Mpower Communications Corp. from docket & notice lists 

Dear SirMadam: 

Mpower Communications Corp. (“Mpower”) has been bought by U.S. TelePacific Corp., 
has withdrawn from service in Florida and has requested and had accepted withdrawal of 
its CPCN. Mpower will no longer be participating in dockets and other regulatory 
matters in Florida. 

Consequently, Mpower requests that its name be removed from any dockets in which it 
has participated, e.g. Doc. No. 000121A-TP, the OSS performance measures docket, 
BellSouth track, and any other dockets and notices. It is likely that most of those notices 
would be addressed to me at the address and fax listed below: 

Marilyn H. Ash 
Mpower Communications Corp. 
175 Sully’s Trail, #300 
Pittsford, NY 14534 
Fax: 585-218-0165 

It is possible, however, that some notices, by fax or otherwise, are being sent to Richard 
Heatter, Esq. or others. Should you need more information, I can be reached by e-mail at 
ashm@,telepacifc.com or at 5 10-995-5600. Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

SI Marilyn H. Ash 

Marilyn H. Ash, 
Director, Public Policy 


